## Renmore boys have party night

RENMORE Schoolboy sides had their annual soccer Christmas party in the Glenina Clubhouse recently. It was a very well attended function with both players and their parents being joined by a number of players from the Galway United club.

Two soccer videos were shown at the beginning of the vening and after refreshments were soon provided by the excellent ladies committee. Now everybody was ready for the climax of the evening, the awards presentation. Master of ceremonies was the juvenile club chairman, Mr. Bernard Shapiro. The players of the year in the different age groups were as follows: Under 10, Kevin Lynch, Under 11, Micheal Newell, Under 12, Mark Kelly, Under 13, Mark McNally, Under 14, Keelan Fox, Under 15, Fergal Stephans, Under John Duffy, Under 17, Donagh McCaffrey and Youth (under 18), Brian Ward.

Fíonn Ní Cheallaigh received a special award to commemorate her selection as goalkeeper on the Irish Ladies under 18 team international duty last year.

Next Mr. Frank Donoghue, Renmore AFC Chairman, was called on to say a few words and in his speech he stressed the need for more adult support for and involvement in the club. Special guests, Mr. Martin 'Sonny' McHugh, Chairman of the Galway Schoolboys FA and Mr. Art Friel, Galway FA Chairman also spoke. After their words Bernard Shapiro brought the party to a close and thanked everybody for coming.

The trophies for the evening were sponsored by the Galway Milk Company and Richard Quinn

Jewellers.